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Executive Committee Meeting – 14th July 2021 
Treasurer’s report 
 

1 Membership  

Membership now stands at 103, with 80 bowling members. Mitch Mitchell has reinstated his 
bowling membership. 

2 Finances 

I am pleased to observe that match fees and bar takings are improving now that the season is 
underway. Hopefully this will continue as the Covid restrictions ease. 

We are currently showing a surplus of around £700. However, we have the following large 
expenses still expected in this financial year:  

• Electricity £750 (estimate) 
• Insurance £600 (estimate) 
• Trophies £200 (estimate) 

Clubhouse expenses are being kept to a minimum, which helps greatly.  

 
3 Applications for Grants 

I have submitted a grant application to Bracknell Forest and am waiting for a response on that. 

 
Ken Perrett 
Treasurer and Membership Secretary 
14th July 2021 


